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THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

January 12, 2010 

Dear Property Owner or Interested Party, 

Subject: Final Draft Carmel Mountain and Del Mar Mesa Preserves Resource 
Management Plan 

The City of San Diego's Multiple Species Conservation Program (MSCP) of the City Planning 
and Community Investment Department (CPCI) and the Open Space Division of the Park and 
Recreation Department have prepared a Final Draft of the aforementioned Resource Management 
Plan (RMP) which incorporates and/or addresses comments provided in from October 2008 
through February 2009. 

You are receiving this letter because you have previously expressed interest in the Plan or 
because the County Assessor's office identifies you as the owner or owner's representative of 
land within the proposed RMP area. 

The Carmel Mountain and Del Mar Mesa Preserves Resource Management Plan boundary is 
within the Carmel Valley and Del Mar Mesa community planning areas. Community Plan 
Amendments (CPAs) are required for the proposed trail alignments, and the RMP and the CPAs 
will be reviewed by the Carmel Valley Community Planning Board and the Del Mar Mesa 
Community Planning Board. Additional CP As may be required for off-site trail connections, 
which would be reviewed by the affected community planning groups. The RMP has not been 
docketed on any of the community planning group agendas at this time. 

The RMP will also be presented to the Los Pefiasquitos Canyon Preserve Citizens Advisory 
Committee (CAC). The CAC meeting is scheduled for February 18, 2010; please visit the CAC 
website at http://groups.yahoo.com/group.lpcpcac for more information regarding this meeting. 

The plan can be accessed at http://www.sandiego.gov/planning/mscp/ or a CD may be obtained 
from Betsy Miller at (619) 685-1314. 

Please provide written comments by March 10, 2010, to Betsy Miller via e-mail at 
bmiller@sandiego.gov, fax at 619-685-1362, or mail at 1250 6th Ave MS 804A, San Diego, CA, 
92101. 

We thank you for any input you have provided during the course of document development, and 
look forward to both adopting and implementing the Plan in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

{'k.rJ? 
Chris Zirkle 
Deputy Director 
Park and Recreation Department 

This information will be made available in alternative format upon request. 
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